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November 2024 

 

Mills Road, Braeside  Industrial Footpath Construction (stage 2) 
 

Following the completion of the initial work in June 2023, stage 2 of the industrial footpath 
construction along Mills Road in Braeside is set to begin in mid-2025. 

This stage of works will include: 

 A new footpath being built on the northern side of Mills Road from Boundary Road to 
Downard Road, as well as along the southern side between the Melbourne Water culvert 
(stormwater drain) and Woodlands Drive. 

 The installation of pram crossings and pedestrian islands at the Woodlands Drive / Mills 
Road roundabout to improve pedestrian safety and connectivity. 

 A section of footpath in front of 5-15 Mills Road being constructed with a permeable 
pavement - allowing trees to be retained and remain healthy. 

 
Construction Details 

Works will commence in mid-2025 and are estimated to take 6-8 weeks to complete, weather 
permitting. The construction may restrict access to some pedestrian areas for short periods of 
time.   

  We aim to minimise disruption and will provide adequate signage for alternative pathways. 

Additional information will be provided closer to the commencement of the works, including 
details on who to contact during construction. 

 
Further information 

For further information relating to this project please contact Prati Shrestha (Civil Project 
Engineer) or Fleur Gascoyne (Acting Team Leader Engineering Design) via email at 
info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356.  

    

To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit kingston.vic.gov.au/projects.
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